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OFFICE OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT ISSUES HAZARDOUS 

WEATHER ADVISORY FOR SATURDAY  
 

 
 The New York City Office of Emergency Management (OEM) advises that no 
one should enter any City Park until further notice. Heavy, wet snow and strong gusts, 
combined with full leaves still on trees, is damaging thousands of trees in parks 
throughout the City, creating an elevated and ongoing danger of falling branches and 
trees. Forestry crews are working to address the damage and will continue throughout the 
storm. 


